
May 30th, 1927.

Rev. P. S. Dobson, M.A 
Principal, Alma College, 
St. Thomas, Ont.

D.D. ,• »

Dear Dr. Dobson:-

Sir Arthur Currie has asked 
me to acknowledge your letter of May 25th as he 
did not have an opportunity of doing so before 
leaving the city Immediately after Convocation 
on Friday, the 27th.

Sir Arthur regrets very much that he will not be able to attend the Banquet at 
Alma College on the evening of the 13th. It is 
necessary that he return to Montreal at the earliest 
possible date. He has made arrangements to attend 
the meeting of the Institute of Pacific Relations 
in Honolulu , leaving here the latter part of June. 
There are so many things which must be attended to 
that he must spend all the time possible in Montreal.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary.


